
1st November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 8 Cooking Club

At Magna Academy, we are proud of the wide range of extracurricular enrichment opportunities that

we offer to students.

With this in mind, I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that a new Cookery club will be

commencing this half term. The club will run weekly on a Tuesday and will begin on 7th Nov,

between 3.15 and 4.15pm. Initially this opportunity will be held for Year 8 students only. There will

be only 12 places available across the year group due to the capacity in the cookery room.

Therefore, students interested will be able to sign up by speaking to Ms Fielding from Thursday the

2nd of November at lunchtime. This will be on a first come, first serve basis.

The 12 students will be notified on Monday 6th November ready to start the following week. They

will be making a range of recipes including:

7th Nov - Pizza muffins

14th Nov - Chocolate bars

21st Nov - Cheese Straws

28th Nov - Carrot Cake Muffins

5th Dec - Sausage Rolls

12th Dec - Gingerbread Men

All ingredients will be provided for the students as part of their enrichment experience and there is

no cost for participation. They will however need to bring a container in to take home what they

have made.

I hope that your children are able to participate and will enjoy this opportunity.

Ms Fielding

Food Technologies Teacher


